
  

  

 

 Dear Parents & Students, 

 

Tickets are on sale now for end of year shows to be held at the Cape Cod Community College:   

 Hip Hop – “The Tour”,  Saturday  May 31  at 2:00 PM 

 Ballet – “Finding Nemo”,   Sunday June 1 at 2:00 PM 

                  

 

Please purchase your tickets at the studio.  All tickets are reserved seating and non refundable.   Pre-sale 

$22.00, at the door $25.00 

As a courtesy to dancers performing in one half of the show, we will offer a dancer’s pass. Dancers will be 

permitted to watch the ½ that they are not performing in with a ticket.  The “performer pass tickets” will be 

sold on a first come, first served basis for $10.00.  Students watching the first half of the show must be in 

their seats before the curtain opens, and then report backstage at intermission.  Students watching the 

second half of the show will take their seats at intermission and must remain seated until the end of the 

show.    

No dancers will be allowed in the audience during the shows without a ticket. If you are interested in 

purchasing a performer pass for your child, please check to see which half of the show they are in.   

Note: Some students are dancing in both halves of the show, therefore will not be able to purchase a ticket 

to watch any part of the show.  

As always, if you have any questions please call the studio at  

 508-362-3111 

 

 --- Staff, 

 Atlantic Coast Academy 

 Cape Cod Hip Hop & Jazz 

 

Don’t forget to sign up for summer sessions.  It’s not too late!  Check our website for the week or weeks of your child’s 

summer training at www.capecodhiphop.com or www.atlanticcoastacademyofdance.com 

 

 

http://www.capecodhiphop.com/
http://www.atlanticcoastacademyofdance.com/

